
The Fourth of July is a time to celebrate our nation’s 

birthday. Many people enjoy cookouts and watching  

fireworks with their families. 

 

Remember, shooting off fireworks in the city, without a 

permit, is illegal and unsafe. 

 

Once again, the city will have it’s own fireworks display 

at Dogwood Dell as well as The Diamond. Come out an 

watch the show in a safe environment. 

 

Other venues in the area: Chesterfield County,  

Innsbrook, Fort Lee, Meadow Farm Museum, Goochland 

Sports Complex, Kings Dominion and Busch Gardens.  

W a t c h  F o u r t h  o f  J u l y  f i r e w o r k s  

a t  s e v e r a l  p l a c e s  i n  R i c h m o n d !   
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J u n e ,  2 0 1 8  

S p e c i a l  P o i n t s  o f  
I n t e r e s t  

 

Never leave your car  

running or the keys in the 

ignition when you're away 

from it, even for 

"just a minute." 

 

Always roll up the  

windows and lock the car, 

even if it's in front of  

your home. 

 

 Never leave valuables in 

plain view even if  

your car is locked. 

Put them in the trunk or 

at least out of sight. 

Hello Sector 212! 
 
I would first like to introduce myself; my 

name is Lieutenant Kim Mooney and I am 

your new Sector 212 Lieutenant. I am very 

excited to take on this new role and I am 

looking forward to the opportunity to serve 

your area. 
 

If you have any concerns or ideas on how to 

improve your area that I can assist with, 

please reach out to me by phone or email.  
 

I will be visiting area businesses and  

apartment complexes in the upcoming 

weeks to speak to community members. If 

you would like a personal visit, please send 

me an email and I’ll be sure to stop by.  
 

I hope you all have a happy and safe Fourth 

of July!  



J o i n :  N e x t d o o r . c o m  

On October 22, 2014, the Richmond Police Department announced 

it had begun to participate in the Nextdoor program. Nextdoor 
allows citizens to stay connected with their neighbors.  

 

Nextdoor is much more than a new tool for police and citizens to 

communicate. The program allows neighbors to begin to share 

information with each other on everyday subjects such as 
schools, daycare providers, holiday tips, and much more.  

 

To sign up for Nextdoor, you simply go to Nextdoor.com and  

 register. A  post card will be sent to your home address to be 

filled out and returned to confirm your participation. 

117 E. Belt Boulevard 

Richmond, VA 23224 

Precinct phone: (804) 646-8093                                                        

Non-emergency phone: (804) 646-5100 

Emergency phone: 911 

( 8 0 4 )  6 4 6 - 3 9 5 5  

R i c h m o n d  P o l i c e  

Three Sectors ~ One Team 

Safety Tips: Summer is coming 

 If you are going on vacation, call Second Precinct and we will place your 

house on our list of “Vacation Homes” to check.  

 Leave lights on when you go out. If you are going to be away for a length of 

time, connect some lamps to automatic timers to turn them on in the 

evening and off during the day. 

 Keep your garage door closed and locked. 

 Don't allow daily deliveries of mail, newspapers or fliers build up while you 

are away. Arrange with the Post Office to hold your mail, or arrange for a 

friend or neighbor to take them regularly. 

 Arrange for your lawn to be mowed if you are going away for an extended 

time. 

 Check your locks on doors and windows and replace them with secure 

devices as necessary. 

Lieutenant ~ 
Kimberly Mooney 

We all have a role in making our community safe:  

Recognize, Remember, Report  


